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What is a Spay or Neuter? 
 

A spay or neuter is an operation an animal 
doctor (veterinarian) does to prevent dogs 
and cats from having babies. 
 
Males are neutered. 
 
Females are spayed. 
 
Does it hurt ?  
 

The animals do not feel a thing during 
surgery, they sleep through the whole thing. 
When the dogs or cats wake, they may be a 
little sore, but within a week they should be 
all better. 
 
Why Spay or Neuter?  
 

Did you know that almost 8 million animals 
enter shelters every year and most are 
euthanized? 
 
These animals want a home to call their own, 
but, sadly, there are not enough homes for 
them. 
 
Did you know that for every dog and cat to 
have a home every American family would 
have to take in over 8 dogs and 20 cats? 
 
That’s a lot of animals, and with more being 
born everyday it keeps getting worse. By 
getting your dog or cat spayed or neutered 
you are helping one of those cats or dogs 
have a better chance at finding a forever 
home.  
 
Will my dog or cat be the same after the 
operation?  
 

Absolutely. The positive changes are that 
they are less likely to roam, less prone to 
certain cancers and infections, dogs are 
less likely to bite, and there are fewer 
homeless animals dying in shelters. 
 
How can I help?  
 

You can join us on Facebook, Instagram and 
Twitter and help SNAP spread the word about 
the importance of spaying and neutering. Ask 
your parents to contact SNAP and find out 
more about our affordable spay/neuter 
services. You and your parents can help end 
animal overpopulation and suffering. 

 
 

Anti-bacterial Soap 
Batteries (AA, AAA, 9V) 

Bleach 
Clorox Wipes 

Disinfecting Wipes 
Distilled Water 
Fleece Blankets 
Hand Sanitizer 

HE Laundry Detergent without Chlorine 
Hydrogen Peroxide 

Isopropyl Alcohol (70%) 
Large Bath Towels (New & Old) 

Newspaper 
Paper Towels 

Postage Stamps 
Post-it Pads 
Toilet Paper 

13-gallon & 45-gallon Trash Bags 
White Copy Paper 

Gift Cards (Visa, MC, Sam’s, Walmart, Target) 
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